
 

          4th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Clarification of Asymptomatic Testing arrangements 

We have had a few queries raised regarding the arrangements for the LFD testing which I would 

just like to clarify. 

 

Who needs to make the appointments for the tests? 

We will make all appointments for students to have their LFD tests. Parents and carers do not 

need to do anything.  

Individual appointments will be issued in good time prior to the assigned testing date for your 

child’s year group.  

 

Do I need to go to the test centre with my child? 

Parents and carers are not required to attend the test centre with their child. Members of school 

staff will be in attendance at all times in order to confirm consent with the testing centre and 

support the students with the process. Obviously parents and carers are welcome to attend with 

their child if they are in need of parental supervision and support. 

 

What should my child do if they are not being tested? 

If a student is not participating in the testing they should remain at home until the date given for 

their year group to return to school.  

 

Please do continue to send in any queries you have and we will do our best to respond quickly. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Clare Costello 


